MINUTES

SABETHA ZONING AND PLANNING COMMISSION

September 3, 2020

A meeting of the Sabetha Zoning and Planning Commission was held at the Sabetha City Hall on May 7, 2020. Board members present were: Scott Wedel, Jerry Johnson, Scott Krebs, Lynn Hartter, Jr., Cody Bletscher, Matt Heinan, Shannon Stapleton, Mark Schurter, Clark Strahm, Heath Ploeger and Myron Menold. Also, in attendance were Keith Marvin, City Administrator Doug Allen and Assistant City Administrator Bill Shroyer.

With a quorum present Scott Wedel opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.

Keith Marvin with Marvin Planning Consultants began the review on Article 5, Zoning Districts and Land Use Categories and Zoning Matrix. Discussion followed.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:44 p.m.